
FREE!

REGISTER BY MAY 8, 2017
event-wizard.com/events/SLP2017

LAKEWOODS PUBLIC SCHOOL
Build numeracy, reading, writing, and oral  

communication skills and have fun too!

First Nation, Métis and Inuit Theme 
Enjoy cultural learning through  

outdoor games, nature walks, singing,  
drumming, arts and crafts and guests

Experienced Teachers 
Great teachers who want to help  

students become more confident learners 

Healthy Snacks 
Nutritious and delicious food

Information and registration form inside

July 10 to 28, 2017 
9:00 a.m. to 2:30 P.m. 

SENIOR KINDERGARTEN TO GRADE 5

Summer Learning ProgramSummer Learning Program



Dear Parent/Guardian,

This summer, the Durham District School Board will be offering a Summer Learning Program for  
current Senior Kindergarten to Grade 5 students. The program will focus on further developing  
students literacy and numeracy skills in a fun and engaging manner. Indigenous content and  
cultural learning experiences will be integrated throughout the course of the day. This program will  
be offered at Lakewoods Public School in Oshawa and will run for 3 weeks (15 days) from 9:00 a.m.  
to 2:30 p.m. from July 10 to 28, 2017.

It is the intent to offer small classes of 15 to 18 students per class.

There is no cost to enroll. Transportation is provided based on Durham District School Board  
guidelines. Parents are responsible for the safe arrival and return of students to and from school or 
bus pick up/drop off locations. 

By registering for the program, parents are asked to commit to having their child attend ALL 15 DAYS.

Please complete the registration form online at event-wizard.com/events/SLP2017 or complete the 
attached registration form and return it to your school Principal by May 8, 2017. Registration will  
be provided on a first come, first serve basis by age groupings. You will be notified by the end  
of May if your child is accepted into this program. A wait list will be developed and spaces will be 
offered as they become available.

More registration details will follow. If you have any questions, please contact Erin Elmhurst,  
Education Officer by e-mail at erin.elmhurst@ddsb.ca or by telephone at 905-666-6301.

The teachers of this unique program are looking forward to meeting the children and providing the 
opportunity to continue their learning through this fun and rewarding summer learning program. 

Sincerely,

Luigia Ayotte 
Superintendent of Programs Services
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Registration due to Principal by May 8, 2017
2017 Summer Learning program

MEDICAL ALERT INFORMATION, ALLERGIES AND/OR SPECIAL NEEDS

SPECIFY ACTION

CHILD HEALTH CARD NUMBER DOCTOR NAME AND PHONE NUMBER

TRANSPORTATION

 Busing is required to and from camp              Busing is NOT required

Parent/Guardian SignatureParent/Guardian Name Date

Child Name

TO BE COMPLETED BY PARENT/GUARDIAN: 
I hereby verify that the information contained in the registration form is correct and I hereby give my consent for:

to attend all three weeks of the 2017 Summer Learning Program. By signing below, I will ensure my child will attend all three weeks of the 2017 
Summer Learning Program.

EMERGENCY CONTACT INFORMATION
NAME RELATIONSHIP TO CHILD

HOME PHONE CELL PHONE WORK PHONE

NAME RELATIONSHIP TO CHILD

HOME PHONE CELL PHONE WORK PHONE

ARE THERE CUSTODY ISSUES? PLEASE BE SPECIFIC.

WHO HAS LEGAL CUSTODY? CHILD LIVES WITH:

I have provided all necessary information and can be reached in an emergency at the numbers listed above. I authorize the Durham District School Board and its agents to secure medical care for my child.

CHILD INFORMATION

STUDENT NAME
Last Name First Name Middle Name

GENDER DATE OF BIRTH YY/MM/DD AGE PARENT/GUARDIAN NAME

 Male  Female

ADDRESS
House Number and Street Name Apt./Unit #

City Postal Code HOME PHONE

CURRENT SCHOOL NAME CURRENT TEACHER’S NAME CURRENT GRADE

PARENT/GUARDIAN E-MAIL

/          /

YOUTH T-SHIRT SIZE (PLEASE SELECT ONE)

 Small  Medium  Large  X-Large



Durham District School Board

“I liked reading the “Rabbit and Bear Paws” graphic novels 
because it has more pictures and it is more colourful.”

–Student

“I enjoy writing at Literacy Camp.”
–Student

“I like the Aboriginal learning because I like to learn more about my history.”
–Student

“I’ve enjoyed all of the guest speakers and that I’ll be  
ahead when I go into school next year.”

–Student

“I was really impressed by the literacy component of the camp.”
–Parent

Durham District School BoardDurham District School Board

2017 Summer Learning program
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